University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Campus News Archive

Campus News, Newsletters, and Events

8-3-2007

Familiar names and faces join Cougar football coaching staff

University Relations

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news

Recommended Citation

University Relations, "Familiar names and faces join Cougar football coaching staff" (2007). *Campus News Archive*. 1030.

https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news/1030

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus News, Newsletters, and Events at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Campus News Archive by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact skulann@morris.umn.edu.



Contact

Melissa Weber, Director of Communications Phone: 320-589-6414, weberm@morris.umn.edu

Jenna Ray, Editor/Writer

Phone: 320-589-6068, jrray@morris.umn.edu

Familiar names and faces join Cougar football coaching staff

Summary: Two familiar names will join the University of Minnesota, Morris football coaching staff this season. Grant Harding and Mark Ekren will work as linebacker coach and special teams and defensive backs coach, respectively.

(August 3, 2007)-Two familiar names will join the University of Minnesota, Morris football coaching staff this season.

Grant Harding, a Sandstone native and a member of the UMM football coaching staff in 2002, will be the linebacker coach and serve as one of the equipment managers in the UMM Athletics Department.

Harding played football for his father, Bruce Harding, and was awarded Athlete of Year at East Central High school. He earned his bachelor's degree in physical education from Hamline University.

Harding started his coaching career at Hamline before coming to UMM in 2002. He also coached at Minot State University, Dakota State University and most recently at Urbana (Ohio) University. Harding is working on completing his master's in education from Minot State University.

A native of Breckenridge, Mark Ekren has been an assistant football and track coach at Morris Area High School since 1989. He will be the Cougars' special teams and defensive backs coach.

Ekren graduated from Valley City State University, earning his bachelor's degree in mathematics and coaching certificate in 1986. Mark was the head football coach at Herman (Minn.) High School from 1986-1988 before becoming the special teams coach and an assistant defensive coach for the Morris Area Tigers. Ekren and his wife, Micki, live in Morris. He has three children.

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.